
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

TUESDAY 

November 17, 2015 

9:00 a.m. 

 

A. William Kiehl-Chairman called the Budget Workshop to order, at 9:00 a.m. Tuesday, 

November 17, 2015. 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Attending the workshop were Supervisors Richard W. Metzler, John M. Marcischak and Mr. 

Kiehl.  Also attending were Jodi L. Noble-Township Manager, Jeff Simpson, Chartiers 

Township Volunteer Fire Department President and Joe Politan, Chartiers Township Volunteer 

Fire Department.   

 

Mr. Simpson presented the Fire Department’s budget requests to the Board of Supervisors as 

well as a report on membership and call response.  The Board discussed the Fire Departments 

needs and essential value to the Township.  At this point in the meeting the Fire Department 

representatives left the meeting.   

 

The Board discussed Capital Budget funds, needs and priorities for 2016.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:04 a.m.  

 

                                                  _______________________________ 

                                                  John M. Marcischak 

                                                  Secretary 

 

Jodi L. Noble – Assistant Township Secretary 


